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“BSA is awarded $30M Contract for the WestConnex M4-M5 Link Tunnels Fire Suppression Systems”   

 

Sydney, 12th November 2019:  BSA Limited (ASX: BSA) is pleased to announce that it has secured another major 

Infrastructure project. BSA Fire has completed the negotiations of the Project Management, Procurement, Installation 
and commissioning of the Fire Suppression systems for the WestConnex M4-M5 Link Tunnels Project in Sydney.  
 
BSA’s Fire business has applied their innovative design and market leading prefabrication principles in securing the 
prestigious contract with the Lendlease Samsung Bouygues Joint Venture (LSBJV). 

The M4-M5 Link Tunnels contract includes delivery of twin tunnels which will link the New M4 motorway at Haberfield 
with the New M5 motorway at St Peters, allowing the full benefits of WestConnex to be realised. The contract award 
from the M4-M5 Link Tunnels is another significant milestone in the history of the BSA Fire Business and underpins a 
strategic direction to be the market leader in Fire protection services nationally.  The business is in the final stages of 
completion on the NorthConnex project and our ability to perform on that land mark project was a significant contribu-
tor in allowing BSA to secure a second major infrastructure project. 

Of the recent win, BSA Limited Managing Director & CEO, Nicholas Yates commented: 

“The negotiation of this contract was possible due to the innovative delivery and contractual strategy devised by BSA 
and our ability to deliver on large scale infrastructure projects. This outcome is a validation of BSA’s focus on using 
our exceptional problem solving skills to set a new benchmark in the industry.” 

“We look forward to working closely with LSBJV toward the successful completion of this significant infrastructure pro-
ject that will benefit the city of Sydney and NSW for generations to come.” 

-Ends- 
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